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22ND ST. DUPLEX SITE PLAN 9-14-2023.pdf

On Mon, Sep 18, 2023 at 9:53 AM James Hurley <james@hurleypaint.com> wrote:

Dear Planning Commission, 

I wanted to submit a statement before the next meeting. I
have received some clarification on the building code from
the planning department since we last spoke. After speaking
with Angela, the variance request in question is concerning
the 20 foot setback to the carport code. This is a unique lot
size and is only 66 feet wide. Per code we have a 15 foot
backyard  included in our plans. On top of that per code we
would need a 20 foot carport and a 20 foot front setback,
which would only leave us with 11 feet of build able space. I
have gone through what seems to be every option and with
trying our best to conform with the building codes, our
building plans seem to be the best option for the lot. In this
unique situation, I believe the request for a variance is
justified.

Again to reiterate this is a unique lot size of only 3949
square feet and is one of only four lots under 5000 square
feet in the city. I believe this is the perfect example and
opportunity to approve a variance. This variance is not self-
imposed due to lot size. If it was the minimum lot size I
would not need a variance. The request for a variance is
allowed under building code, but if no variances are going to
be allowed in the city, why is it an option? 

Thank you greatly for your time and consideration. I am
Looking forward to working with you on more endeavors. 

Warmest Regards,

On Mon, Sep 18, 2023 at 7:57 AM Angela Clegg <aclegg@sweethomeor.gov> wrote:
James  

Just a reminder I need your amended site plan and summary this morning so I can get the packet out.  I won't be in until a little later so just have someone put it on my desk. 

Thank you

Angela Clegg
Associate Planner/Tourism & Economic Development Coordinator 
w:541-367-8113
c:541-405-9633
aclegg@sweethomeor.gov

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S22 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Outlook for Android
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